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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Inverkeithing Bay 

Yacht Race 

 

 

Port Edgar Yacht Club will be hosting the 707 Edinburgh Cup between the 20 – 21st April 2024. 
 
The event will compromise of 20 yachts competing over multiple back-to-back races over the two day 
period and will take place within the Inverkeithing Bay area (clear of the main shipping lane). 4 support 
vessels will be in attendance throughout the event.  
 
The yachts will be based at Port Edgar Marina and will transit to and from the event area each day. 
 
The main point of contact on the day is – Shore Manager Tel: 07514 737094 
 

 
 
Status of previously published notices: 
 
No 73 of 2021 remains in force 
Nos 08, 09, 22, and 89 of 2023 remain in force 
Nos 01, 25, 28 and 34 of 2024 remain in force 
 
 

Issued by: 

Greg Macintyre 

Marine Manager – Rosyth & Fife Ports  


